
-JUNE 24, 1976 

Office of the White House Press Secretary 

NOTICE TO THE PRESS 

The President today announced his intention to nominate two persons to be 
members of the Board of Directors of the Overseas Private Investment 
Corporation for terms expiring December 17, 1978. They are: 

Donley L. Brady, of Arcadia, California, Attorney in 
private practice in Los Angeles. This is a reappointment 

Allie C. Felder, Jr., of the District of Columbia, 
Vice President and Director, Outreach Division, Cooperative 
League of the United States of America in Washington, D. C. 
This is a reappointment. 

The Board consists of eleven members. 
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